


Hello Lakers Friends and Family



The warm air of spring is here! There have been endless classes
happening outside taking advantage of the spring weather. 
- We held a full school student appreciation event to recognize the
endless work displayed by every student.  In the afternoon there were
rotations that had students outside doing art, in the gym playing
volleyball and even a turn for ice cream served by Ms. Noble, Mr.
MacIver and Ms. Wood.  
- The middle school spent a morning cleaning up the school grounds and
then continued into the village to help make the community beautiful. 
 The middle school teachers used this event to then apply for a grant for
future funding for materials.  
- The high school production of “The Outsiders” is moving along.  There
will be performances for the school and the community.  More
information will be shared shortly regarding ticket prices, dates, and
times. 
- Graduation is almost here; this marks an important time in the lives of
each grade 12 student and their families.  I want to thank all the grad
advisors and the grad families who have worked very hard to make this
year’s celebration a success.   
- We have booked a guest/motivational speaker; John Westhaver for
May 26.  John has a powerful message to share with students about
choices and actions.  Search him online for more information. 
- Thank you to Harvey Minor Baseball for the exciting news from The
Field of Dreams grant and the future upgrades to the baseball field!

Upcoming events:
May 15: Professional Learning for Teachers: No school for grades 6-12

May 17: Holocaust Museum Field Trip for some grade 10 students 
May 22: Victoria Day: No school for students.

May 31: PSSC Meeting at 7:00



Remember to follow us on Instagram and our Harvey High Facebook
page. 

Yours in Education 
Jeremy MacIver  


